










The longer walks take you through the impressive village of Cold Ashton 
and the beautiful woods and valleys near St Catherine.

you can raise sponsorship or just bring yourselves, as your contribution 
through the entry fee is as valuable to us. Encourage your friends 
to come as well and visit one of the wonderful local hostelries for 
lunch after your walk. Registration is between 10am and 12pm in the 
Marshfield Church Hall.

All details on how to join in are on our website:

www.rice.org.uk or phone 01225 476435

The RICE Memory Trail
Sunday 22nd September 2013

The 2013 Memory Trail starts at the wonderful medieval market town of Marshfi eld, 9 miles north of Bath.
Three walks of 3, 5 or 8 miles will take you through some of the Cotswold’s most secluded and hidden valleys, 
steeped in Roman and medieval history and stories from the Civil War.

The BBC Lifeline Appeal
Our first television appeal in December was a great success, with donations topping 
£17,000 and over 200 new supporters being added to our mailing list. We would like 
to express our gratitude to all of those who gave their time and knowledge to make 
a fantastic programme. By Sir Terry Pratchett, Tony Robinson, Ingrid and Terry Aspell 
and Mary Barnes allowing the cameras into their daily lives, it gave viewers a clearer 

picture of what living with dementia really means.

We would also like to thank everyone involved in the therapy group and the filming at the RICE Centre. The programme 
will help to raise awareness that dementia can be treated and of the need for 
continued research.

The resulting short film can be used to promote RICE in many ways.

If you missed it or would like to see it again, the 
link is on our website:
http://www.rice.org.uk/bbc+lifeline+appeal

Tony Robinson & Sir Terry Pratchett  Tony filming at RICE

Support the students from Bath Spa University tandem skydiving for RICE 
on SATURDAy 4th MAy.

The full story is on our website:
http://www.rice.org.uk/bath+spa+uni+skydive+2013

Being tested in the programme was 
Mary Barnes, pictured here (on left) 
with fellow members of the Holy Trinity 
Church in Paulton. They joined to- 
gether to raise £403 from collections 
made at their church carol service and 
at Midsomer Norton Tesco.



Bath Half 2013
It was a chilly day for a half marathon but this year’s Bath Half 
on 3rd March saw just over 11,000 people tackle the 13.1 mile 
course. RICE had 11 runners and all finished weary but well. 
Dr Chris Dyer, RICE Chairman of the Trustees, ran his 6th 

consecutive Bath Half for RICE; Director 
Prof. Roy Jones ran his fastest time in the 
last 3 years and, running her first half 
marathon, was RICE student psychologist 
Ellie Triggs.

Lead fundraisers are Polly Stewart and 
Dominick Brown with over £7,500 raised. 
Dominick couldn’t make the Bath Half 
to run with his sister Polly, so decided to 
brave the chill at the Tunbridge Wells Half 
Marathon a week earlier.

Husband and wife team Chris and Jill Case 
ran together and raised over £1,000.

From Bath Spa University the trio of Lucy 
Mitchell, Vicky and Georgie Williams-Gray 
kept each other company en route whilst 
fellow student Luke Doman sported his 
pink hot pants for a dare. Will Slater from 
Bath University finished with the lead 
runners, close behind At Your Home Care 
Manager Steve Hocking.

In total the sponsorship they have raised is over £12,500. Our 
thanks go to everyone who took part and all of those who 
sponsored runners.

Chris, Will & Steve leading them home

During... - Vicky, Lucy & Georgie  -  & after...

Ellie, after the run

Roy with his 
7th medal

Luke in those 
hot pants!

Dominick & 
medal

Jill & Chris Case 
alongside Polly Stewart

Schoolboys Eat for Charity!
The boys of Milton House at Beechen Cliff School 
discovered the best way of raising money for charity 
was by eating cakes! And, not only did they eat 
them, they persuaded family and friends to help 
them bake, buy and donate over 700 tasty items for 
their Cake Sale. Once on display it took only 2 break 
times of 15 minutes and a small sale at the year 9 
Parents Evening to sell them all! A total of £255 was 
raised for RICE.

Milton Head of House Mrs May was the co-ordinator of 
the cake frenzy. As she explained:

“Each year we choose two charities and raise money 
for them in a variety of ways; this year for our local 
charity we chose RICE. Trying  to think of original ways 
of raising money 
is a challenge, but 
the yearly cake 
sale is always the 
favourite!”

Harry O’ Hare eats 
quickly so he can fit 
in another cake!

The Costa Rica Challenge
Sue Jackson had a personal reason for taking on 
the challenging 110 mile trip from Pacific coast to 
Caribbean coast in Costa Rice,

“My personal challenge was to raise money for a 
cause close to my Mother’s and my heart...my step 
father died of dementia and my mother in law is 
currently in a nursing home with this condition.”

They climbed from sea level to 2,200 metres in 
temperatures of over 30º C and 90% humidity, which 
included 7 days trekking, 1 day white water rafting, 
sleeping in tents, cowsheds and even a community 
hall! Sue has 
raised over 
£1,000 for RICE. 
Next year she 
celebrates her 
50th birthday 
and is planning 
a new 
adventure...

Sue (front right) 
facing the rapids
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Anniversary of the Friends of RICE
On 22nd October 2012 the Friends of RICE recognised 20 years of raising 
funds for research, with a lunch celebration attended by current Friends 
and local dignitaries. Hosted by Friends Chairman, Dr. Bruno Bubna-
Kasteliz, the event was organised to say thank you to Friends past and 
present for their work in supporting RICE and also to raise the profile of 
RICE in the Community.

RICE Director, Professor Roy Jones, expressed his gratitude to the Friends 
and spoke of being at the inauguration in 1992. Since that time Friends 
have helped as healthy volunteers in research programmes and undertaken 
many fundraising events. He said,

“They are a small but very effective group. In 2012 they 
raised over £12,000, which made a huge difference to our free 
community services, such as the Carer’s Course.”

Dr Bubna-Kasteliz praised the long term support from many Friends, such 
as Mrs Leslie Walker and Miss Phyllis Roberts. Mrs Walker has run the raffle 
and the RICE stall at the Bath Charities Annual Fair for many years and Miss 
Roberts set up one of the longest running fundraising events, the Partis 
College Fete, still happening every year. He said,

“I am continually uplifted by the amount of personal time 
people dedicate to good causes. My thanks go to Leslie , Phyllis 

and all of those Friends who 
have helped RICE.

Attending were the Mayor and 
Mayoress of Bath – Cllr. Andrew 
Furse and Mrs Mei-Ling Chou Furse, 
as well as the Vice-Chair of BaNES 
Council – Cllr. Neil Butters. All 
three VIPs who attended met and 
questioned RICE staff and Friends, 
toured the premises and stayed the 
full 2 hours and even undertook a 
memory test!

Challenging Dementia:
Through Research, Treatment and Care

A BIG Thank You
RICE would like to thank the following for their support:
The Roper Family CT; Murphy-Neumann Charity Co. Ltd; Robert Roaf CT; Friends of St Martin’s Hospital; Rolfe CT; 
Stephen Clark 1957 CT; F C Burgess Sunday Appeal Fund; Schroder CT; Essex trust; Cumberwell Park Golf Club 
Seniors; City of Bath Lions; The Rotary Club of Bath; Weston Village Townswomen’s Guild; Swainswick Ladies 
Group; Probus Club of Westbury and District; The Cunning Artificer; Whitchurch Dance Studios; The Raven Pub; 
The Discworld Foundation and all of the generous donations from our regular supporters.

20Years

RICE psychologist, Tash Clarke, tests 
Mayor of Bath, Cllr. Andrew Furse.

One of the first Friends, Phyllis Roberts 
(right) talks with long-time acquaintance 
Ivy Spencer, who has been helping keep 
the RICE centre clean for over 20 years.

From the left: Professor Roy Jones; the 
Mayor & Mayoress of Bath, Cllr. Andrew 
Furse & Mrs Mei-Ling Chou Furse; Vice-
Chair of BaNES Council, Cllr. Neil Butters

From the left: Friends Chairman, Dr. Bruno 
Bubna-Kasteliz talks with the Mayor & 
Mayoress of Bath and Dr Jill Mann, RICE 
Senior Clinical Research Fellow.


